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“Proclaiming the Gospel of Jesus Christ in Music and 

Through the Teaching of God’s Word and Discipleship of Others” 

 

 

 

 

    

away!! away!! 

Another year of ministry, and we give thanks to God for His abundant provisions 

and protection and for all of you who pray for us, encourage us, financially 

support us, and participate and partner with us in making Jesus Christ known!  

 

One word that has stuck out to us the most this past year is “perseverance.” A 

true believer in Christ is one who perseveres, and we desire to persevere to the end 

in our walk with Christ.  We recently finished up our study of Hebrews, and we 

were reminded as we studied the “Saints Hall of Fame” in chapter 11, that Old 

Testament saints lived and died by faith, and that true saving faith always works 

in obedience to God.  We are exhorted in Heb. 10:23 to “hold fast the confession of 

our hope without wavering, for He who promised is faithful.”  And again in Heb. 

12:1-3, we are challenged to “run with endurance the race that is set before us, 

looking unto Jesus, the author and finisher of our faith, who for the joy that was 

set before Him endured the cross, despising the shame, and has sat down at the 

right hand of the throne of God. For consider Him who endured such hostility 

from sinners against Himself, lest you become weary and discouraged in your 

souls.”  John MacArthur said, “The Christian race is a marathon…not a 

sprint…There will be obstacles and there will be weariness and exhaustion, but we 

must endure if we are to win. God is concerned for steadfastness.”  

 

Be encouraged.  Stay the course.  Finish strong.  Press on.  Stand firm.  Keep the 

faith.  Hold fast.  Our God is faithful in keeping all His promises! 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Pictures from FCA, Treats and Trunks, and 

Truth Singers Christmas. Thank you to 

everyone who sponsored a Truth Singer for 

Christmas.  Over 140 gifts were passed out! 
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Year-End Notes: 
 

We have enclosed contribution receipts for 2023 for tax 

purposes for gifts given for $250 or more. (If you receive 

our e-newsletter, your tax receipt will be sent in a separate 

email.)  If you would like a receipt and didn’t receive one, 

please let us know. All gifts given to our ministry are tax 

deductible.   

 

Also, if you would like to receive our newsletter by email to 

help keep postage costs down or need to update your 

contact information, please let us know.   

 

We are very thankful to the Lord for the extra financial 

gifts we received last quarter to help with year-end 

expenses and upcoming ministry taxes.  If you would like to 

partner with us on a monthly basis, we would be grateful 

and appreciate your prayerful consideration.  God is so 

good and faithful! 

  

 

 

 

We were so incredibly blessed to have 

ALL our grown children and their 

families home for Christmas.  What a 

joyful time it was!  Below, is our newest 

addition Aurora Gwen Scott Kaczinski, 

born Sept. 13, to Eli and Von.  

In October, we 

hosted a 

conversational 

evangelism 

training seminar 

in our home led 

by CRU 

missionaries Don 

and Jodi Green.  

About 20 people 

attended to better 

equip themselves 

in sharing their 

faith.    

 

Two new 12-week Bible Studies in the book of James will be starting up Jan. 21 and 23. Join us!! 


